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Let’s start with the first set of slides



“
● Red Ribbon Week

“Be Kind To Your 
Mind, Live Drug Free”



● Here you have a list of items

● And some text

● But remember not to overload your slides with 
content

Your audience will listen to you or read the content, but 
won’t do both. 
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Instructions for use
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Parent Math 
Workshop @NMSS
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Kindergarten Books 
and Breakfast
Parent informative 
Session about early 
childhood literacy
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SEE SOMETHING, SAY SOMETHING
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Special Education Parent Advisory Group, SEPAG

FIrst  SEPAG meeting was on 
November 14, 2023 

● The SEPAG is still seeking a 
parent to volunteer as a 
chairperson

● The next meeting is scheduled for 
December 19, 2023 



THE DREAMS 
INITIATIVE

Nurtured Heart 
Approach  in 
partnership with NJ 
Department of Ed

Coming to MSP and 
PHS in Jan. 2024
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Statewide Parent Advocacy Network (SPAN)

● Washington Avenue School 
Library 1/17/2024 

● South Main Street School 
Gymnasium 2/21/2024 

● Leeds Avenue School 
Media Center 3/27/2024 
“North Main Street School 
Library 5/22/2024 



Renaissance Fundamentals
Feelings about school

Perceived learning 
capability

Self-regard as a learner

Preparedness for learning

Attitudes to teachers
.

General work ethic

Confidence in learning

Attitudes in attendance

Response to curriculum 
demands
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Student 
Survey 
KICK-OFF 
Week of 
Nov. 27th



Building Partnerships
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Coming to PHS 
SPR 2024

Community Based 
Instruction (CBI) 

● Stockton University
● City of Pleasantville 

Public Works
● Tech Auto Service
● Burger King
● Popeyes
● Our Lady’s Center for 

Rehabilitation and 
Healthcare



Building Partnerships
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Expanding 
Career Tech 
Ed Programs 



N.J. Vietnam Veterans 
Memorial Ceremony 
(James Gosselin)

PHS Band and JROTC 
received many compliments 
on their appearance, 
professionalism and the 
wonderful music that the 
band played.



From Leeds Ave. 
School-Language Learning Mild 
to Mild Moderate Class

To: Members of the National 
Guard, 177, who are 
stationed in Saudi Arabia

They made Veteran’s Day 
cards. 
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Thank you Mr. Dale Archie, 
Television Production Teacher
Pleasantville Public Schools

https://youtu.be/E7RZ_thMOhA

PPS SALUTES 
ALL VETERANS!

THANK YOU FOR 
YOUR SERVICE.

https://youtu.be/E7RZ_thMOhA

